
SUPERINTENDENT'S	REPORT	FOR	Workshop	Meeting	-	SEPTEMBER	26,	2017		
 
	
	

 
	

	
WORKSHOP	-	MINUTES	

	
	

The	Cape	Elizabeth	School	Board	joined	Facilities	and	Transportation	Director,	Perry	
Schwarz,	for	a	“Walking	Workshop”	tour	of	school	facilities’	projects	on	Tuesday,	September	
26,	2017	at	6:30PM.	Superintendent	Colter	was	not	able	to	attend.		The	tour	began	at	Pond	
Cove	Elementary	and	moved	on	to	Cape	Elizabeth	Middle	School,	ending	at	Cape	Elizabeth	
High	School	at	8PM.		A	Special	Business	meeting	immediately	followed	in	the	High	School	
Library	and	Learning	Commons.		
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